
York Harbor, Maine, July 25, 1926

Mr* A. F. Riddell, Secretary,
80 St. Francois Xavier Street,
Montreal, Canada.
My drear Mr. Riddell:

I have your letter of the 20th with
references to the scholarship for The Trafalgar
Institute. I am quite in agreement with the

arrangements that have been suggested.
I am enjoying myself very much at-this

very delightful spot.
With all good wishes, I am

Ever yours faithfully,


